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Metropolitan Hilarion meets with Narva city leadership
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On 14 September 2010, Metropolitan Hilarion of Volokolamsk, head of the Moscow Patriachate's
Department for External Church Relations, currently on a visit to Estonia with the blessing of His
Holiness Patriarch Kirill of Moscow and All Russia, met with the chairman of the Narva City Assembly
Mikhail Stalnukhin.

They were joined in the meeting by Bishop Lazar of Narva and deputy mayor A. Filippov.

Discussed was the situation of the Orthodox Church in Narva and a possible construction of new church
buildings.

Metropolitan Hilarion accompanied by the mayor and representatives of city authorities visited the Narva
Castle and Myza district where an Orthodox church will be built. 

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/56708/
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